
Dear Westwood parents,

We have a slight adjustment to our school lunch menu for this
Thursday, February 6th.  The new option will be:

                                         Chicken Popcorn Smackers
                                                           Cheez Its
                                                       Baked Beans 
                                                     Fruit & Veggies

We understand that changes to the menu can sometimes be
unexpected, and we apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

I truly appreciate your understanding and support of our school
lunch program!

Sincerely,
Mike Vanden Bush
School Nutrition Coordinator


